
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phonics Morning 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

We would like to invite you to our ‘Phonics Morning’ (9am-9:45am) on 

Tuesday 18th April.  

 

At 9am, Miss Lounds will greet you in the hall to discuss and provide 

information about the Phonics Screening Check and how you can help your 

child prepare for this. This check is taken by all children in Year 1, during the 

summer term, to assess progress. During this meeting, you will have the 

opportunity to ask any questions that you may have.  

 

Following the meeting, we would like to welcome you into the classroom to 

experience your child’s Phonics lesson. 

 

I would also like to highlight the importance of reading at home and take this 

opportunity to say thank you for your continued support with this.  

 

  

We look forward to seeing you.  

 

Miss Lounds, Mrs Norman and Mrs Lewis 

 


